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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Nicola Bye OBJ2014/7778/P 15/01/2015  20:07:45 This application does not seem to be in keeping with surrounding residential properties. Also there are 

numerous restrictions to access in that area and would cause a lot of disruption to nearby residential 

properties and school/nursery. We are concerned how this work will be undertaken and deal with the 

amount of construction traffic down Streatley Place.
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